
                                                      
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
We communicated to you in June of 2015 our intention to acquire General Econopak, Inc. 
(GEPCO). At this time, we are pleased to announce that this acquisition closed on, July 31, 2015 
and that we are moving ahead with several integration activities that will further enhance our 
ability to serve you. Our goal at all times is to ensure that our Customer’s needs are met, first and 
foremost.  
 
One such integration activity is rebranding. Over the next several months we will be rebranding 
the GEPCO products. We believe that a STERIS brand for these products will better reflect our 
broader product, service and solutions portfolio in the areas of sterility maintenance, barrier 
protection and sterile cleanroom products for the pharmaceutical, biotechnology and veterinary 
Customers that we serve.  
 
Founded in 1987, STERIS is operationally headquartered in Mentor, Ohio and its mission is to help 
Customers create a healthier and safer world by providing innovative healthcare and life science 
product and service solutions around the globe. The Company has approximately 14,000 people 
working together to supply a broad array of solutions by offering a combination of equipment, 
consumables and services to healthcare, pharmaceutical, medical device and research Customers.  
 
The GEPCO products that you have grown to depend upon will continue to be manufactured in 
the same facility, using the same materials and procedures, by the same highly experienced and 
committed GEPCO team. We are sensitive to your need to ensure that your lot receipt and release 
procedures for GEPCO products are not impacted during rebranding to the STERIS name. 
Therefore, our goal is to transition to STERIS name throughout 2016. The reorder number and 
product description with which you order your GEPCO products and the manner in which you 
place your order will not change.  
 
If you have any questions, please refer to the FAQ also provided. For additional information, 
please contact your current GEPCO representative or send email inquiries to 
info@generaleconopak.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
              
                                                                                        
 
John Sincavage     Julia Madsen 
President and COO      VP and General Manager 
General Econopak, Inc.    STERIS Life Sciences 
      Contamination Control Solutions 
 
 


